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and Deputy Chair's forward to the Inquiry reporl that ' ... around half the law of 
the Commonwealth is ddegalell legislation ... ' 3•

,\)1ecffic malfers mised by the Terms of Reference 

13. The SA Committee acknowledges that each of the specific matters raised in the
terms of reference for the Inquiry, including the use of Henry VIII clauses and
'shell legislation', are matters of interest to the SA Committee. In the SA
Committee's view, discussion on these matters may be most useful on a case by
case basis so that the context of their use may be examined. The SA Committee
also notes the interest that a Scrutiny of Bills Committee of Parliament may have
in examining Henry VIII clauses and 'shell legislation' before an Act comes into
force.

Yours sincerely, 

Hon. Nicohl Ccntofanti MLC 

PRESIDING MEMBER 

J See Senate Standing Commillee on Regulntions and Ordinances Inquiry Report (2019) Parliamentary 
scrutiny <1f'tlelega1ed legislation. p. ix, Accessible at www.gph.gov.nu, 


